
 

 

 

Pirate and Mermaid Party 
The Year 2 teachers are holding the Mermaid and Pirate Party for 2RF 

and FS2LT on Friday 6th December from 3.30pm – 4.30pm. 

 

The children in FS2LT will be brought over to big school for the fun to 

begin (2RF will already be here). Please collect your child from the 

foyer promptly at 4.30pm. 

 

Come dressed as a pirate or mermaid! 

 
Please could you let Mr Farrow or Miss Tracanna know if you are NOT able to come, or if your 

child isn’t able to have squash or a biscuit. 
 


